
Westleigh Methodist Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter: WC 9th May  

A huge congratulations to our Year 6 children on completing their SATs this week. They were AMAZING 

and worked so hard, we are so very proud of each and everyone of them. Some parents have been 

asking about clubs and after school clubs – these will go ahead as planned next week. Please check the 

dates for your diary section as lots of information has been added below. 

IMPORTANT: The high school car park next to the Startwell centre must not be used by parents. The 

high school have asked that we remind our parents of this. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Tuesday 17th May – Y4 History Alive Workshop in the afternoon in school. 

 Thursday 19th May – Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations in school – please see letter sent home this 

week. Children to come to school wearing red, white and blue - no PE kits please. 

 Thursday 19th May – plant sale on the school playground. Please see poster:

 
 Friday 20th May – Y3 trip to Liverpool World Museum.  

 Friday 20th May – Last day of Summer 1 half term and school closes for half term at the normal 

time. 

 Monday 6th June – 1st day of Summer 2 half term 

 w/c Monday 13th June – Y4 Multiplication Times Tables Check in school 

 Wednesday 8th June– Y5 trip to Manchester Science and Industry Museum 

 w/c Monday 13th June – Y1 Phonics Screening Test in school 

 Tuesday 21st June – Y2 trip to RHS Garden Bridgewater 

 Tuesday 28th June and Wednesday 29th June – Y6 trip to Rock and River 

 Tuesday 5th July – KS1 Sports Day in the morning  

 Tuesday 5th July – KS2 Sports Day in the afternoon 

 Tuesday 5th July – EYFS Big Toddle in the afternoon 

 Thursday 14th July – Y6 Leavers’ Show in the afternoon  

 Thursday 14th July – Y6 Leavers’ Disco 5pm-7pm at school 

 

COVID-19 Guidelines 



Children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other 

people. They can return to school when they no longer have a high temperature and are well enough to 

attend. Adults with a positive COVID-19 test are advised to stay at home for five days. For children with 

a positive COVID 19 test, the advice is three days. Please see Parentmail sent on Thursday 7th April for 

more information. 

Worship 
 

This week in worship we have been discussing one of our core behaviour values – resilience. We have 
thought about ways we have shown resilience in the past. We talked about different strategies we can 
use when we are finding something difficult including breathing techniques, counting, taking a break 
and coming back to tackle a task, speaking to others and getting help. This theme fitted in really well 

for Y6 sitting their KS2 SATs and we were proud to see them using and developing these skills to show 
their resilience.  

 

 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Core Values Champion 
 

 
Year 6 

Sienna for just being an absolute star in all ways, 
all of the time! 

Macie for showing fantastic resilience and 
determination in maths this week! 

Year 5 

Hannah for her research and reading of the bible 
to link to our learning of the earth 

All of Year 5 for the respect and resilience shown 
to Year 6 this week during SATs 

Year 4 

Millie for always having a positive attitude. Kylen for working hard in all of his lessons and 
showing amazing determination. 

Year 3 

James for always being a positive  role model to 
others  

Tyler for working really hard in all of his lessons 
and demonstrating resilience when he finds 

something tricky 

Year 2 

Charlie for trying really hard to be a good role 
model and trying to build positive relationships 

with his friends 

Ava Maee for her resilience and not giving up 
when she found something tricky 

Year 1 



Valentina for trying hard to work independently. Jeffrey for always showing respect to his peers and 
adults in school. 

Reception 

Kaine for trying hard when adding two numbers 
together 

David for displaying resilience when writing his 
sentences.  

Nursery  

Ralph for doing fantastic retelling the story of Jack 

and the Beanstalk 

Darcie for showing resilience in nursery.  

 

 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


